
Hello! 
 
I am an Oregon resident, and I ask that you please support SB 723-2 to ban coyote killing contest in our 
state. 
 
Coyote killing contest do not represent the state of Oregon and what our people believe.  It can actually 
lead to an increase in coyote numbers by disrupting stable family packs causing more reproduction. 
 
Thank you,  
Allison 
 
--  
Allison Osantowske 

Eastern Sales Manager 

Entre-Prises Climbing Walls 

63085 18th Street Suite 101 

 

Office: 541.388.5463 

Mobile: 313.318.3198 
 


